
How will $37 million in state education cuts affect
students in Prince George's County?

What can we do about it?
Grab your neighbor and join us:

Education Budget Town Hall Forum
Hosted by 

The Maryland State Education Association 
Prince George's County Educators' Association

ACE-AFSCME Local 2250

Tuesday, March 3, 2015
Prince George's Community College

Largo Student Center 
@ 6:30 p.m.

Learn how these cuts will
impact your community.

Please visit www.pgcea.org to RSVP. Space is limited.

For more information, contact
Jamal I. Miller at

jmiller@pgcea.org 
or 240-492-3346


